
Woodnewton – a learning community  
Rowlett Road  CORBY  Northants  NN17 2NU  Tel:  01536 265173  

  

  

16 February 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

  

World Book Day  

  

World Book Day 2024 is on Thursday 7th March and this is a day when children, and adults, 

celebrate books and their authors promoting a love of reading.  We will be undertaking various 

activities in the school using the fictional text ‘The Colour Monster’ by Anna Llenas. This book 

supports learning we are doing in school regarding zones of regulation, teaching children that 

we have lots of different feelings and emotions and that all of them are okay.  

 

To help us celebrate World Book Day, we would like your child to get involved in the following 

activities:   

  

Dress up!  

Children are welcome to attend school, on Thursday 7th March, dressed as a character from 

one of their favourite books.  Alternatively, if they would prefer, they can come into school 

dressed in their favourite colour as this will support the work we will be doing around ‘The 
Colour Monster’ (see image below for further information). We would like to point out though 

that there is no pressure to dress up if your child would prefer not to.  

  
 

Use your book token  

You will soon receive a £1 World Book Day book token. You can use the token to buy one of 

the special £1 books that have been released or use it to get £1 off the price of a book worth 

£2.99 or more.  Our understanding is that these vouchers will be accepted at certain 

supermarkets and are valid until 31st  March.  

  

Many thanks for your support as always.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

 Claire McGeown & Hannah Warner – Reading Leads  



 


